THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PHILADELPHIA

Follow-Up Letter to Parents/Guardians

DATE: _________________
Dear                                                 :

This letter serves as a follow-up to our conversation regarding your child on                                 . We continue to be very concerned that (he/she) may be in an emergency situation, one which warrants immediate professional attention. Listed below are the resources, which we discussed.

Please contact the counselor within 5 days so that further follow-up procedures can be planned.

RESOURCES:

1.  Philadelphia Crisis Line – 215. 685.6440  
2.  Urgent Care - 18 years of age and under, evaluation for urgent behavioral health services at: 
     a. People Acting to Help (PATH), 8220 Castor Avenue, Philadelphia PA 19152, 
        215-728-4651Walk-in hours, M - F, 11 am to 6 pm
3.  Philadelphia Children’s Crisis Response Center – 3300 Henry Avenue, Falls Two Building, 3rd floor Philadelphia, PA 19129; 215.878.2600; Open 24/7 for children/youth who are in crisis
4.  Community Behavioral Health (CBH) Member Services - 888-545-2600 
5.  Other: _____________________________________________________________________
6. Other: ______________________________________________________________________
Suicide and Crisis Intervention Hotline 215-686-4420 
National Suicide Prevention Lifeline 1-800-273-TALK (8255) 
Sincerely,

Principal or Designee:
            ____________________________________
Other Participating Staff:
____________________________________

Other Participating Staff:
____________________________________
Office of Prevention and Intervention
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